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On Monday, August 10, 2020, the Alvord Unified School District 

begins the 2020-21 school year with fully remote instruction. 
 

As a result of local public health conditions related to COVID-19, AUSD will 

begin the school year with no in-person instruction. Riverside County remains on 

the State’s “Watch-List” and all school districts in the County are planning 

distance learning. 

 

Students in AUSD chose between two models: Hybrid and Virtual (Full Distance). 

 

Hybrid - a blend of in-person and distance learning with no more than 50% of 

students present on campus at any given time. When school reopens for the 

physical return of students, those who chose this model will attend school, in-

person, twice a week. Approximately 13,000 students chose this model. 

 

Virtual (Full Distance) - No in-person instruction. Fully remote. Students who 

chose this model will receive all instruction remotely from certificated AUSD 

teachers for at least the first semester. Approximately 4,600 students chose this 

model. 

 

For details on the programs please visit the district’s FAQ here. 
 

 
ABOUT US: Alvord Unified School District serves the westernmost portion of the city of Riverside, as well as parts 

of the city of Corona and an unincorporated area of Riverside County. We serve about 18,500 students in fourteen 

K-5 elementary schools, four 6-8 middle schools, three comprehensive 9-12 high schools, and two alternative 

education centers. 
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